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United Nations Global Compact
May 4, 2011

Dear United Nations Global Compact,

This grace letter is to request a 90 day extension to submit our 2011 Communication on Progress. As an continuing 
member of the United Nations Global Compact we are very pleased to have been honorable participants for the past 
four years. Although we are a small/medium business, we have sales offices spread throughout 50 countries so it 
takes time to assemble all the information required for the annual COP. 

We are very eager to continue our participation and would like to share with the public all of the advancements ACT 
Global has undergone in the past year to help our industry and our community as a whole. Please take this grace letter 
into consideration. We thank you in advance for your time and understanding.

Best regards,

John Baize
Managing Director


